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Question 1i: Do you have any comments on i) our proposal to close local 
dialling in the Bournemouth 01202 area code on 1 November 2012: 

The plan is plain daft and will inconvinience thousands of people on a daily basis. Instead, 
new numbers could be allowed to be one digit longer. 

Questions 1ii to 5: no comment 
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